
The Moseley Society History Group 

 

ΨaƛŘƭŀƴŘǎ ¢ƻŘŀȅΩ ŎŀƳŜ ǘƻ ŦƛƭƳ ǳǎΗ 
 

On Thursday 29th June 2017, Linda and Graham Richards from 

Simi Valley, California, came to present us with this WW1 

photograph of 

Second Lieutenant William Henry Furse 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

We had been given photos that were found in the attic of a 

Salisbury Road house. A volunteer had researched the Furse 

brothers and their experiences in WWI. 

 

 

Graham found his photo in an 

antique shop in Stratford-on-Avon 

15 years ago on a visit home to 

England after emigrating to 

America 50 years before. In it was a 

ƴŜǿǎǇŀǇŜǊ ŎǳǘǘƛƴƎ ƻŦ ²ƛƭƭƛŀƳΩǎ 

marriage in 1915. Knowing who he 

was, the couple were able to find 

articles about him on the web. 

Linda and Graham wanted to return 

the photo to Moseley and brought 

it over with them on a visit to England. 

 

 

We had a great time! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Graham and Linda present the photograph 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Discussing the contents of the frame 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Setting up for filming 

 

 
 

 

More pictures of the filming 



 
 

Looking at photographs in our collection 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Found in the back of the frame 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The house in Formby, Lancashire where Second Lieutenant 

William Henry Furse and his wife spent their honeymoon 

  



 
This is the article about the visit that appeared in the 

Birmingham Post on Thursday 13th July 2017 
 

 


